
Friday 9th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next week we will continue to focus on the baby farm animals and incorporate the farmer and 

all the work he/she does on the farm. We will discuss equipment that is used to help run the 

farm and harvest the fruit and vegetables. At Forest School this week, the children attempted 

to milk the school cow. They enjoyed role playing and thought it was a fun activity. The children 

were very excited to be posing for their photographs and really got into it with lots of smiles. 

We can’t wait to see the results! 

 

Next Week 

 

CL (Communication & Language) - Calf, piglet, lamb, foal, farmer and tractor. 

Gross motor – Role playing with the farm animals. 

Fine motor – Placing the coloured tails on the pigs. 

Art – Creating animals using materials. 

Snack – sweetcorn & peas, satsumas, cucumbers, bananas, peaches. 

 

Notices: 

 

Please continue to apply sunscreen before arriving at school, even on cloudier days, and check 

that all clothing items, including hats, are clearly labelled as there are often items of clothing 

left behind at school. Children are also bringing in toys, jewellery and food from home: can we 

please ask that such items stay at home and not be brought into school. 

 

Please contact Clare Frost to make an appointment for your parent teacher meeting during the 

week of 19th May or to book into the Breathe magic session on Monday 12th May. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila 


